
  
 
 
 
 
 

Message from Chancellor Philip L. Dubois  
 

September 21, 2016 
  
  
Today was a difficult but important day for UNC Charlotte. Many faculty, staff, and students 
came together in peaceful demonstration and constructive conversation across the campus. We 
lived up to our mission, which upholds social and cultural diversity, free expression, and mutual 
respect. I was proud of our community. 

  
There are news reports that off-campus demonstrations are taking place tonight in Uptown. In 
light of last night’s events, it is possible that additional demonstrations may take place in the 
University City area.  Should this occur, be aware that normal travel routes may be interrupted. I 
encourage you to exercise caution and be mindful of your surroundings. 
  
We will continue to keep you updated through email and social media.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Philip L. Dubois 
Chancellor 
 


